

ST ANDREW'S C.E.V.C. PRIMARY SCHOOL Church Road, Gt. Yeldham, Essex CO9 4PT

Tel: 01787 237235

Email: admin@greatyeldhamschool.co.uk Website: www.greatyeldhamschool.co.uk

1 December 2017

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Head Teacher at St Andrew's C of E Primary School, Great Yeldham.

Retaining its Good Ofsted rating in June 2017, St Andrew's is a small village primary school with big ideas. The school is at the heart of our expanding local community and staff, governors and children take great pride in everything we do, striving always to "Be the best that we can be".

- We seek to appoint an inspiring, dedicated and enthusiastic Head Teacher with the strategic vision to embrace the present ethos and drive standards to the next level
- He/she will lead an experienced, established team of teaching and support staff, committed to further development and improvement
- Our classrooms are filled with enthusiastic, happy children with a zest for learning
- Governors and parents are actively engaged in supporting the school
- · St Andrew's has a strong Christian ethos and plays an important role in the village community
- Governors and staff believe the school must be child-centred and inclusive. We offer a creative and vibrant curriculum and have fantastic facilities for a relatively small primary school.

Please visit our school website for further information.

If you believe you have the ability to take our school forward with the necessary enthusiasm and vision, we very much look forward to receiving your completed application form. We look forward to meeting you and learning what you can bring to our school community.

Closing date for applications is **4.00pm** on **Friday 12th January 2018**. We encourage prospective applications to visit the school on 8th or 10th January 2018 (other dates available on request). Visits can be arranged by contacting Gemma Singleton, School Business Manager, by email (singleton@greatyeldhamschool.co.uk) or by phone (01787 237235). Interviews will be held on Friday 26th January 2018.

Yours faithfully

Catherine Bursell
Chair of Governors





